
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following swimwear policy has been implemented at Xavier Catholic College 

for all water, swimming and aquatic activities. This will clarify what attire is safe 

and appropriate at College events and activities. The policy will now apply to 

students currently participating in water activities for Sport, and for upcoming 

excursions and carnivals involving swimming.  
 

We want all students to be able to participate in aquatic activities safely and 

modestly. We are concerned about students’ physical and emotional wellbeing. 
 

Prohibited apparel includes: non-swimming shirts, running shorts, compression 

tights, athletic shorts, undergarments, swimmers not covering cheeks, thongs and 

Brazilian cut swimmers. These garments are either considered unsafe for water and 

aquatic activities or inappropriate due to their revealing nature. The aim is for 

everyone to have fun, participate and enjoy aquatic games and activities.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or wish to clarify or discuss this policy, please feel free to contact me at the College.  

John Cunynghame  

Leader of Learning - PDHPE.  
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